
PTO Newsletter, 1-26-2018 

  
Dear Parents, 
  

I stopped in at Zupas on Tuesday night and was overcome with joy at the great support 
I saw.  It was so fun to see so many families there supporting our school, and it was 
another reminder of how fortunate we are to have our kids at a school full of supportive 
families, teachers and staff.  Many, many thanks for all you do to help enrich our kids 
educational experience! 
  

Science Night - Friday Feb. 9 from 6:00-8:00pm 

We are so excited for this awesome night coming right up!  There are several amazing 
science activities planned; however, we can’t do them without some extra volunteer 
help. There are still many spots available to volunteer , PLEASE SIGN UP AT THIS 
LINK IF YOU CAN! 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-science 
  

PERSPECTIVES  

Hello CRA Artists! Your entries for Perspectives are due this Friday, February 
2nd! Tables will be set up that morning in the foyer and west hallway by 
8:15AM.  Please find the table for your category and turn in your work before 
school starts.  Entries will be received at latest, by 2:30 PM Friday 
afternoon.  Please do not bring entries prior to February 2nd.   
  

Please remember the following:  

1 - all work must be original.  

2 - you can enter any or all categories!  

3 - if you are entering literature, both a hard copy and digital copy must be 
submitted.  Please email digital versions to cath.arveseth@gmail.com.  Word 
doc preferred.  

4 - film, music, and dance entries are to be emailed to kimdub35@gmail.com or 
you can turn in a disc Friday morning. 
  

We have some amazing local artists lined up to judge your work. Some you 
might recognize, like Justin Wheatley, Kate Mooth, Clint Whiting, and Stephanie 
Hock. We're so grateful for their support of the arts at Canyon Rim Academy. 
  

If you haven't created anything yet, it's not too late!  Need ideas?  Watch this 
short video about Malala's Magic Pencil, to start thinking about how you could 
change the world! 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jWKYalbPLRY&t=6s 
  

Questions? Catherine Arveseth cath.arveseth@gmail.com 
  

Thanks again for all your support for our awesome school!  
  

Jill and Michelle 
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